
I know a lot of you will be very nervous to go into first 

year because that’s exactly the way I felt. On my first 

day of S1 I was really nervous because I also missed 

some of the transition days.  I was scared about getting 

lost but there will be S6’s who will show you where to 

go for the first few days, then after that its easier to 

remember where your classes are and there’s lots of 

pupils you can ask. I was going up to high school with 

only 1 other person from my primary school, so I 

thought I would have no friends, but on the first day I 

made a few new friends, which made it much better 

going into school the next day. Everyday we start with 

registration which is where your registration teacher 

will take a register to see who is off, there is one day 

where you don’t go to registration but you start off 

with an assembly. I think high school is much better 

than primary because there is more subjects to do and 

that makes it more interesting. S1 have a separate area 

to eat lunch and also have a separate playground 

where you can chat to your friends. I enjoy all the 

different classes but my favourites are French and 

Home Economics. If you have any worries you can go 

and speak to your guidance teacher or your head of 

year. I really enjoyed my first year at high school and 

I’m looking forward to second year.  

Cullen, S2 


